
 Inspirational Quote: 

A T T E N D A N C E S  
Congratulations  Y5 

Class Attendance % 

R 98 

1 82.7 

2 90 

3 85.2 

4 75.3 

5 99.3 

6 87.3 

Barlow 67 

Rigby 153 

Southworth 79 

Wall 99 

'Doing our best for God' 
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HOUSE POINTS 
Congratulations Rigby! 

 

Please don’t 

forget to check 

our website for  

up-to-date  

information 

from School 

and the  

Local Authority 

St Bernadette’s 

website 

Please click 

here for the 

Wednesday 

Word and here 

for the Faith 

“Yesterday is gone. Tomorrow has not yet come. We have only today. Let us 

begin. Take it a day at a time.” by Mother Teresa  

MASS TIMES AT ST BERNADETTE’S CHURCH  
Saturday Evening ................ 5.00pm  Sunday Morning..............   10.00am with Children’s Liturgy 

Around the country, schools were asked to take part in 

Ukraine Day on 16th March.  As we had already organised Wednesday this week as a 

non-uniform Day for Young Carers, our Ukraine Day will be held on Friday 25th March. 

Pupils are asked to wear blue and yellow and donate £1, to raise funds. We would like 

to  increase the £1 voluntary contribution to £2 if possible. We will provide a cake for 

your child to eat at breaktime; your children will decorate the cakes in the traditional 

blue and yellow colour in class during the morning. 

 

              Ukraine Day  

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations to Hannah Bullion in Year 1 who has celebrated her birthday 

this week. 

We hope she enjoyed her day!  

Goodbye to Mrs Dale 

Tomorrow, we say goodbye to Mrs Dale. Mrs Dale has worked at St                

Bernadette’s for 8 years as a Teaching Assistant in many of the Year groups.  I 

am sure the children and parents will still be able to say ‘Hello’ to her as she is 

a large part of St Bernadette’s parish. We wish her luck in her new adventures. 

Multisports Event 

Children from Years 1 and 2 participated in a multisport event on Friday 6th March 

with schools from around Blackpool.  The children were involved in a variety of    

activities, including the Speed Bounce, High Stepper and Triple Jump. All the children 

enjoyed being a part of it, showed great sportsmanship and performed really well. 

Lenton Service 

Blackpool Family of Schools Present– The Passion of Christ 

St John Vianney Church– Tuesday 29th March at 6pm 

Our school choir will represent St Bernadette's School. Everyone is welcome. 

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
http://www.wednesdayword.org/school/index.htm
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/information/faith


Winners of the Sciathalon Event—Congratulations! 

Freddie, Samuel, Lyla and Gracie-Louise in Year 6 represented St Bernadette’s at 

the Sciathalon at Blackpool sixth form college on Monday. The Sciathalon consisted 

of two practical science challenges-one about plastics recycling and one about    

renewable energy. St Bernadette’s went into the afternoon session knowing that 

they had a good chance of coming in the top three schools. It was clear throughout 

the day that they had worked methodically through each of the challenges and they 

always listened to and discussed each other’s ideas. The quiz in the afternoon was 

based on the National Curriculum, with a few twists, which went well for the      

children. At the end of the day, the children were presented with certificates, a 

small trophy each and a £10 Amazon gift voucher as the 2022 winners of the       

Sciathalon. They will receive an invitation later in the year to attend a ceremony to 

collect their trophy.  

Konnie Huq Event 

On Friday 6th March, Year 5 were given the opportunity to visit St 

Mary’s as part of science week.  They met author and former Blue Peter 

presenter Konnie Huq, as she talked about her books and the main  

character, Cookie, who loves science.  They watched as she drew some 

of the characters from the stories and did some experiments.  The      

children asked questions and had their photograph taken with her. The 

children  all then   received a signed copy of her book, ‘Cookie and the 

Most Mysterious Mystery in the World’.   

 

 

                  Science Competition 
 

             Winners of the science competition organised by Miss    

Scarlett were: 

Arlo and Mya in Reception, Harini in KS1 and Lily, Maisie and 

Teighlor in KS2. 

 

The children had to create a poster, card or video that looks at    

energy and how we can clean up our planet. 

 

Well done to all of you! 
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Good Behaviour 

Year R Tommy Year 1 Benjamin Year 2  Jacob 

Year 3 Jasmine Year 4 Alex Year 5 Adam Year 6 Jonah 

        

 This week the following children have received: 

‘Good Value Certificates’ following in God’s footsteps  

Making the right choices 

Year R Romilly, Jack, Isla and William Year 1 Rhea, Harini and Shay Year 2 Dextor, Logan and Jack 

Year 3 Zach S, Lucy H and Annabel E Year 4 Sofia, Victoria and Ryley Year 5 Liam, Charlie, Ella and Keceh 

Year 6 Samuel, Jayden and Shay 

Dates for your Diary: 
Please click here to access the school calendar for PE and Forest School for each year group, School Term dates and Events. 

 

Tuesday, 22nd March: Year 6 Mass  

Tuesday, 29th March: Year 1 Mass  

Tuesday 29th March: Lenton Service 6 pm 

Tuesday, 5th April: Year 2 Mass  

 
Writing 

Year R Reggie 

Year 1 Lucy Year 4 Not awarded 

Year 2 Finnley Year 5 Maisie 

Year 3 Lilly 
 Year 6 

Freddie 
 

    

Merit Badge Winners 
 

Maths 

Year R Nancy 

Year 1 Rubén Year 4 Kendall 

Year 2 Sophie B Year 5 Jake 

Year 3 Beatrix Year 6  Isabella 

    

Thursday, 14th April: School closes at 2pm  

Monday 25th April: School return for Summer Term 

Monday, 2nd May: School closed for May Day Holiday  

Tuesday, 3rd May: School returns  

Friday, 27th May 2022: School closes for half term 

Congratulations  
 

Head Teacher’s Award-Year Group of the Week. 

 

This week, it has been presented to Year 2. I have been particularly pleased how the children care for the       

Reception class outside and support them to put on their coats ready to play. They have completed some 

thoughtful Lenten promises in RE and shared their understanding with me. It is super to see the learning taking 

place in Year 2; lots of adventurous language in their story writing and they certainly rose to the challenge I set 

for them in their Maths work.  

Superstars Year 2!  

https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bernadette.blackpool.sch.uk/calendar

